
Blood Donation Camp Organized at NIC, Odisha State Centre 

On the occasion of the birth anniversary of Dr. N. Seshagiri, the NIC Employees’ Association for 
Recreation & Sports (NEARS), Odisha, in collaboration with the Red Cross, Bhubaneswar, organized a 
Blood Donation Camp at the NIC, Odisha State Centre on 15th May 2025, starting from 10:00 AM. As a 
prelude to the main event, an Awareness Program on Blood Donation was conducted on 14th May 2025 
at the Seshagiri Memorial Hall, aiming to educate and motivate participants about the importance of 
voluntary blood donation.  

All members and NIC personnel were encouraged to actively participate in this noble initiative to donate 
blood and help save lives. Following the event of Blood Donation Camp, , an eye check-up camp was 
organized in collaboration with Dr. Agrawal’s Eye Hospital, offering valuable health services to 
attendees. The event received a positive response, with several volunteers stepping forward to donate 
blood. To recognize and appreciate the generous contributions of the donors, certificates and prizes 
were distributed. The program successfully reflected the collective spirit of service and compassion 
within the NIC community. 
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    https://tathya.in/blood-donation-camp-in-nic/ 

 

 


